	[image: image1.png]~

e e ke ke ek kok ok ok ko ek ok Rk ko k ok ok

CITIZ?2EN SucponT RuMrrica s NI ITARY






	
	August 17, 2010 

Citizen SAM Newsletter
In This Issue 
It's Operation Santa Time! 

Quick Links 

CitizenSAM MySpace Link
 

Citizen SAM Facebook Link 

Contact Information 

Citizen SAM
7131 N. Knoxville, 
 Suite C
Peoria, IL 61614  
info@citizensam.org 



[image: image3.jpg]



It's Operation Santa Time! 
 
It is impossible, but as we write this, it is 130 days until Christmas! Where did 2010 go? I'm pretty sure most of us

can say that we don't really know, but we do know it has been hot.  Very, very hot.  We know what the actual temperature is and what the "feel like" temperature is and we have all complained about being hot and uncomfortable.  Then we stay in our air conditioning, escaping its draining properties. 
 

The average temperature in Iraq in August is 120 degrees, and that's the actual temperature.  Our troops most likely don't pay any attention to the weather news as they know it is hot and know what it feels like - and they ignore it and carry on, follow orders and protect the mission.  They are incredible. We all agree on that.
But back to the 130 days until Christmas. Operation Santa is gearing up for its 6th year of providing those troops with a little piece of home and the Norman Rockwell vision of clear, cold days, snow and family for the holidays.  Even if you are used to the warm sun and the beach on Christmas Day, Norman Rockwell wins for imprinting our picture of winter and Christmas.  
December is the rainy season for the troops in the Middle East and wars do not take holidays, so their Christmas is decidedly humid or freezing, depending on deployment,  and celebrated without family near.
2010 has challenged all of us financially, and Operation Santa needs lots of help to succeed in getting the stockings to the troops in Afghanistan, Algeria, Bosnia, Djibouti, Iraq, Japan, Kosovo, Kuwait and South Korea.  A whole lot of love, prayers.
Please sew, collect recommended items to be stuffed (see www.operationsanta.info ) and hold a small, medium or large fundraiser to collect the tens of thousands of dollars needed for shipping.  That is about $100,000 dollars! 
Citizen SAM is organizing donated warehouse space, drafting volunteers to manage and stuff, getting donations of packing materials, maintaining good mailing addresses and locating new ones to replace those lost due to military re-assignments.  We are going to saturate the media from here.
Please ask your church, group, organization or your family to consider Operation Santa for a donation this year.  Sending 35,000 to 40,000 stuffed pieces of the Norman Rockwell Christmas is a huge undertaking, but our troops deserve no less.
The next time any of us remark about the heat, and we will, we are human, try hard to say a small prayer for the troops who have no way to escape it like we do.  And help us with Operation Santa.
It is a big order to fill, but together, we can do it.
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